
3310th TECHNICAL TRAINING GROUP 
 

26 Aug 1948 The 3310th Technical Training Wing (TTW) was established and took over 
management of Scott AFB from the 3505th Army Air Forces Base Unit. Under the 3310 TTW 
were four groups; 3310th Air Base Group, 3310th Technical Training Group, 3310th Maintenance 
and Supply Group, and 3310th Station Hospital.  

 
Francis E. Warren and Scott End Training  
Training ended at Francis E. Warren on 24 March 1959, but it was 1 May before ATC 
discontinued its 3450th Technical Training Group. At Scott the last students graduated in late 
February, and ATC inactivated the 3310th Technical Training Group. 
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OPERATIONS 
1 July — 30 September 1948 
The reorganization of the 3505th AF Base Unit to the 3310th Technical Training Wing and subor-
dinate Table of Distribution Units, effective 26 August 1948 was accomplished without excessive 
difficulty despite the administrative load involved. Gen. Kiel became commander of the Wing as 



well as of Scott Air Force Base 26 Aug. 1948. Directly under the Wing Commander are the 
Executive Officer, Public Information Officer, Inspector General, Air Inspector, Air Provost 
Marshal and the Hq. and Hq. Sq., consisting of the wing staff and the personnel. 
 
 
Within the wing are 4 groups; 3310th Air Base Group, 3310th Technical Training Group, 3310th 
Maintenance and Supply Group, and 3310th Station Hospital, under each of which appropriate 
squadrons are established. At each level functional responsibility is combined with administrative 
responsibility. 
 
Definite advantages due to the reorganization accrued to maintenance and supply in that all per-
sonnel connected with such activities were grouped in separate squadrons directly under the 
command jurisdiction of the 3310th Maintenance and Supple Group. Whereas such personnel 
formerly were scattered in various squadrons throughout the field, they now come under one group 
commander in unified organizations readily accessible by reason of their physical proximity. This 
arrangement greatly facilitates proper discipline, enables more precise selections for promotions 
and brings about a smoother attainment of the mission of the group. 

 

 


